
 

 

 
 
11 September 2025 
 
Environmental Protection Agency  
Private Bay 63002 
Wellington 6140 
 

c/o: Daya Thomson 

By Email: daya.thomson@epa.govt.nz 

 

Dear Daya 

1. In accordance with s 45(1) of the Fast-track Approvals Act 2024, this letter provides written 

notice to the EPA that Vineway Ltd withdraws the substantive application for Delmore, a 

project listed in Schedule 2 of the Act.  

2. As already raised with you, Vineway Ltd will relodge a fresh substantive application for Delmore 

in the future.  

3. Can you please provide confirmation of the receipt of this letter and of withdrawal of the 

application and also provide any information available about how the EPA manages fresh 

applications after a withdrawal (e.g. regarding fees and levies).  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Madeleine Wright  

Barrister 


